## Watsontown Borough **Committee Workshop** February 26, 2018

**OPENING:** The February 26, 2018 Watsontown Borough Committee Workshop was called to order by President Greg Miller at 7:00 pm. The meeting was held at the Borough Building in Council Chambers at 318 Main Street, Watsontown.

**MEMBERS** 

Members present were President Greg Miller, Harry Hefty

PRESENT:

Dan Folk, Ken Hollenbach, Brent Frey, Todd Moyer, Mayor Russ McClintock,

Chief Witherite, and Borough Manager Jay Jarrett

**OTHERS** 

Janet Rump, Virginia Wirth, Dennis Confer, Tom Hetherington, Karen Houser,

Angela Salvatori, Aaron Salvatori, Doug Funk, and Frances Tovar

**Items Discussed**: 1) Fire Chief Doug Funk was in attendance to answer questions about the Fire Police

2) Discussion was held regarding the options for the cemetery fence restoration

3) Discussion was held regarding the rental inspection ordinance amendment

4) Reports were given for various committees and agenda items were

finalized.

ADJOURN:

There being no further business to discuss, President Miller

adjourned the workshop at 8:40 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Ja Jano

**Jay Jarrett** 

Borough Manager